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NRHA Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program Graduates 
continue to lead and learn as NRHA Rural Health Fellows 

 
[Kansas City, Mo.] – The National Rural Health Association has recently announced 
their final selections for the new class of Rural Health Fellows. 
 
Following a rigorous and competitive selection process, 17 fellows were chosen to take 
part in this rigorous one-year program designed to cultivate leaders capable of 
articulating a compelling and distinct vision for rural America. Two of those fellows are 
graduates of the NRHA’s Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program.  
 
NRHA’s Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program and the Center for Rural Health 
Leadership are proud to recognize these participants. 
The 2024 Rural Health Fellows are: 

• Kimberly Haverly, graduate of NRHA’s Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program, 
February 2022 Cohort: CEO at Carroll County Memorial Hospital, Carrollton, Ky.  

• Brian Williams, graduate of NRHA’s Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program, 
February 2020 Cohort: CEO at Winner Regional Healthcare, Winner, S.D.  

About NRHA’s Rural Hospital CEO Certification Program: NRHA’s Rural Hospital 
CEO Certification Program was developed by successful rural hospital CEOs for rural 
hospital CEOs to help them strengthen their leadership skills and lead their hospital to 
success. An individual with this certification will immediately be recognized as someone 
qualified to lead a rural hospital with excellence. The Center for Rural Health Leadership 
facilitates NRHA’s Rural Hospital Certification Programs. 

 
To learn more about all available programs, visit www.crhleadership.com. 
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